Closure of Greene County Government

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

WAYNESBURG — Out of an abundance of caution and increasing incidents of positive COVID-19
test results in Greene County, the County Commissioners have decided to close Greene County
government buildings. All departments will continue to be available via telephone, but limited
services may be available to the public. All essential services will continue.

The county current year property tax discount collection period will begin on Wednesday, April 1st.
Tax payers are welcome to submit tax payments by mail. We encourage tax payers to include a
stamped self-addressed envelope for the return of their tax payment receipt.

The regularly scheduled Greene County Commissioner’s Agenda and Board meetings scheduled for
next week are cancelled. The next scheduled meetings will occur at 10:00 am on April 15" and 16",
2020.

If you feel ill or are exhibiting flu like symptoms, call your primary care physician. If you intend to
go to a hospital, call beforehand for guidance from that specific hospital. Washington Healthcare
Systems Greene can be reached at (724) 627-3101.

The county government’s website is continuously being updated and provides information from local,
state and federal organizations related to the coronavirus, https://www.co.greene.pa.us/coronavirus.
Additional information can be obtained on the Greene County Commissioner’s Facebook page or by
calling (724) 852-5210.




